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Carinya School resuming normal school operations 

Dear parents and carers 

As you are aware, Carinya School was learning from home from Monday14th March to Friday 18th March. 

The NSW Department of Education have worked closely with the school to ensure the health and safety of all 

students and staff is maintained.  

The department is pleased to advise that Carinya School is now fully operational from Monday 21st March. 

This means all staff and students can return from Monday 21st March to onsite face-to-face learning. 

We know that the best place for our students to learn is in the classroom and the safety and wellbeing of our 

students and staff remains the department's number one priority. We appreciate your understanding as we 

navigate the disruptions from COVID-19 throughout the term. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Thank you 
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